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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchureh Street London, E.C. 3

Telegrams: Commiltee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305

23rd February, 1960,

Dear Sirs, !
mes, "STECKENPFERD"

On the 7th/8th January the Istanbul
Surveyor recommended that the holed stegm and
bow plating should be examined and dealt with
on the vessel's arrival at Wismar, whither she
is now bound,

I shall be glad if you will give the case
the necessary attention and your Report is
awaited in due course.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classifiestion Committee,

The Surveyors,

HAMBURG
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